
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

Date 05,05,2024 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Biviana Carillo, with whom I have had 
the pleasure of working with for over a decade, mainly in the field of military procurement and 
government contracting for the US Military. Biviana served as a supplier for our company, while 
I acted as the contracted prime vendor. 
 
Throughout our professional relationship, Biviana consistently demonstrated exceptional 
professionalism, expertise, and dedication to her role as a supplier. Her deep understanding of 
the industry, coupled with her attention to detail and commitment to excellence, greatly 
contributed to the success of our projects. 
 
Biviana's ability to deliver high-quality products on time and within budget was commendable. 
Her proactive approach to problem-solving and her strong communication skills made her a 
valuable partner in our intricate procurement efforts. 
 
I have no doubt that Biviana's exceptional skills and work ethic will make her an asset to any 
organization. I highly recommend her for any role that requires a dedicated, knowledgeable, 
and reliable individual. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Vicente Peral Fuster  
Senior Manager  
Global Food Service 
 
 
 


